
SCANNED FOR KRIS 

Post Office Box 47 
Yountville, CA   
94599 (707) 944-4460 

August 28, 1981 
 
 
Mr. J. Markowitsch  
Forest Advisor 
Department of Forestry 
776 South State St., Suite 107 
Ukiah, CA   95482 

Dear Mr. Markowitsch: 

This is in response to your letter of July 30, 1981 requesting our comments 
on four California Forest Improvement Program (CFIP) applications for Big 
Salmon Creek in Mendocino County.   Your reference numbers for these applica-
tions are 81-1-60M through 81-1-63M. 

We have reviewed the applications, together with plat maps and project 
descriptions, and have met with the landowner's agent on-site.   Our approval 
and endorsement of these projects was indicated in our letter of November 13, 
1980 to Mr. Fred Imhoff of your office. 

Specific recommendations to minimize project impacts on fisheries resources 
during removal operations are included in the enclosed streambed alteration   
agreement, Fish and Game Code Section 1603. 

If you have any further questions, please contact Weldon Jones, telephone 
(707) 462-0604. 

Sincerely, 

 
Brian Hunter 
Regional Manager 
Region 3 

cc:   Salmon Creek Farm 
c/o Tom Wodetski 
P. O. BOX 187 
Albion, CA 95410 
 
 

WEJ/kls bcc: Warden Fredricks, Weldon Jones 


